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The “business as usual” approach to building
the public sector workforce is no longer rele-
vant and should be replaced with a contempo-
rary method to reflect the changing workforce.

Young professionals in the public sector are
seeking an inclusive, diverse, and collaborative
work environment with access to leaders and
opportunities to grow, all the while in their
role to make a difference in their communities.



